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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming 

Programs

- Here are some creative ways to use it your King Soopers Card:
- Buy it as a gift: College kids, newlyweds and new parents
appreciate groceries!
- Use it to buy supplies for special events; like bbq, mini dinners
or fundraisers.
- Purchase two, one for you and your spouse so that you always
have it handy.
- Leave it in your car next to your re-usable bags, so you can
grab both on the way out!
Every little bit ads up to funds that our club can use to treat
guests or have events.
Thanks for your support!
Contact Sarah Hite at schite2000@yahoo.com or Heidi Restarits
at Heidi.rr@gmail.com

May 25th - The Boulder County Farmers Market has done some amazing work in bringing 
high quality products to the Boulder community.  Elyse Woods will be our guest speaker and 
will talk about their work and what other communities can learn from their efforts.

June 1st - “With some 60 million people forcibly displaced in the world as of 2015, many of 
them refugees, we are confronting what one United Nations official calls “an unending crisis.”   
Our guest speaker will be Professor Peter Van Arsdale from the Josef Korbel School of 
International Studies at the University of Denver.  

Professor Van Arsdale will focus on what’s causing the crisis in three “hot spots” — East 
Africa, the Middle East, and S.E. Asia.  South Sudan, Syria, and Myanmar will be featured.  It 
also will focus on what can be done, not only by policy makers here and abroad, but by the 
everyday citizens.  

June 8th - We hear conflicting messages about the economy.  Some say that the economy is in 
good shape and humming right along.  Others say that it is sputtering and slowing down.  Our 
guest speaker, Mike Serio, will help us understand what's really happening in the economy 
both on a national and state level.  Mr. Serio is the Regional Chief Investment Officer for Wells 
Fargo - the world's largest bank by market capitalization.

https://www.denverathleticclub.cc
http://www.theinfinitemonkeytheorem.com
http://www.alpinedogbrewery.com






CEC Interact Club Update
The CEC Interact Club is working on the following events: 

Car Show and Community Carnival on May 14th
Three students will be volunteering at Cowell Elementary Students are working on 

individual community projects. Thirst project to raise funding for water.

CEC Interactors Teach "Be BrainWise with Food" at Cowell Elementary School. 

A successful collaboration with DMHR, Cowell Elementary School's Fit Fun program 
and CEC's Interact Club will be a model for future projects that reinforce the children's 

use of thinking skills.  Led by Cowell social worker Abbe Montoya, CEC teacher Stacey 
Hervey, CEC school nurse Tess Callinicos, and Pat Gorman Barry,  the high school 
students presented lessons to 4th and 5th graders on how use thinking skills when 

making decisions on food. Rotarians Terry Tomsick and Elizabeth Daigle supported 
CEC students/Interactors  Brynn, Marcalino, Daniel and T. The rapt attention of the 

children says it all, and the teens are looking forward to their next presentation, either on 
"Be BrainWise with Money" or "Be BrainWise with Safety."  The project is the result of 
a request from Abbe asking DMHR to help her get the BrainWise program into schools 

in Villa Park, starting with Cowell.  CEC administrators are thrilled to have the high 
school students working with children in the nearby elementary school. 

http://denvermilehigh.org/event/craig-hospital%E2%80%99s-family-night/


Please join us on Saturday morning, July 9th to raft down Clear Creek to raise money to support 
the Colorado based non-profit Warriors on Cataract. To date, a group of 31 Rotarians, family, 
friends and  INTERACT students have signed up for this adventure. Please make your checks 

payable to the Denver Mile High Rotary FOUNDATION, and give them directly to Geoff 
Noble. He will collect the payments and forward the checks to the Foundation Treasurer. You 
will receive a receipt that will identify what portion of your payment qualifies as a charitable 

contribution. If your plans change, and you would like to join us, there are still seats available. 
Half-day rafting trips for Beginner ($47), Intermediate ($57), or Advanced rafters($67) are still 

available. Included in your payment is a $5,00 contribution directly to Warriors on Cataract.
If rafting is not your thing, please consider joining this group for lunch at a local restaurant in 

Idaho Springs. (Lunch details are still being negotiated.) We are hoping that the restaurant owner 
will rebate a portion of what we spend for lunch to directly support Warriors on Cataract.

If you have any questions, please contact Rotarian Geoff Noble at gtnoble@comcast.net or by 
phone at (303) 669-5281

Thank you for your support.

Rotary Club Rafting Trip

A Note About Make-Ups:
Did you know that if you miss a regular weekly meeting you can make-up the missed meeting by 
engaging in another rotary activity within two weeks before or after the scheduled meeting? Lots 

of different activities can be counted as a makeup - for example, volunteering at Harrington 
Elementary, attending a Rotary bike ride, or attending a different Rotary meeting. If you miss a 

meeting and have a makeup to report, please email it to Kim Gardner, the Club Secretary, so that 
she can get it in the system. You can reach her at KimKGardner@gmail.com.

http://milehirafting.com/rafting/clear-creek/



